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Comments: As a long-time summers resident of Forest Lakes, I would like to see many of the roads, trails that

were closed many years ago, re-opened to usage by off road vehicles and foot traffic.  Specifically on the south

side of AZ260.

There is a trail, 260B, (that is an extension of Merzville Road on the north side of AZ260).  There is also planned

a 260B1 that extends Gunslinger Road out of the sub-division to that 260B1 road.  The plan we saw at the FLOA

meeting in September showed 260B1 angeling northwest toward the highway.  I would like to see that road

continuing a a straight line west with Gunslinger to intersect with the 260B road where it turns  west toward the

Rim.  

 

Also. it would be nice to not have camping permitted within 1/4 mile of the sub-division-- a safety factor from

potential fire issues.

 

Thank you for taking my comments into consideration and I look forward to what will occur....  

 

 


